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TOWN OF ELIZABETH 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

To: Honorable Mayor and Board of Trustees 
From: Alexandra Cramer, Planner/Project Manager 
Date: April 8th, 2025 
Subject: MSBOD Appointments 

Summary 
The Town has received two (2) letters of interest for the two (2) Main Street Board of Directors terms 
that expire at the end of March 2025. Michael Hussey and Brandon Jeffress have applied to be 
reinstated to the Main Street Board of Directors for full three-year terms. The terms for both positions 
would start April 8th, 2025 through April 30, 2028. The Main Street Board of Directors has seven (7) 
seats with three (3) year terms. Both candidates have provided letters of interest to remain on the 
board. 

Staff Recommendation 
Staff recommends that the Board of Trustees reinstate both Michael Hussey and Brandon Jeffress to 
the Main Street Board of Directors for a three-year term starting April 8th, 2025 through April 30th, 
2028. 

Attachments 
Letters of Interest 





4-2-2025 

Dear Main Street Board and City Officials, 

I wanted to let you know that I wanted to express my interest in reappointment for the 
board for another three-year term.  I have enjoyed the last three years and feel I can still be 
of great service to the purpose of that board. 

 

Please let me know any other steps needed. 

 

Thanks, 

Brandon Jeffress 

 


